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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Monday 12th May 
Y6 SATs Begin 
KS2 Handball Event— In School 
 
Wednesday 14th May 
Y4 Countryside Skills 
 
Thursday 15th May 
Y4 Countryside Skills 
 
Sunday 18th May 
Kings of King’s Stanley & Village Fete 11-5 
 
Monday 19th May 
Y5 Handball Tournament—9am 
Maidenhill Transition Visit Y6—1pm in school 
 
Monday 19th May 
Y5 Handball Tournament—9am 
 
Wednesday 21st May 
KLB Transition Visit Y6—10.30am 
 
Thursday 22nd May 
Harry Potter Menu 
Book Swap—3.15pm School Hall 
PTFA Cake Sale—3.15pm School Hall 
 
Friday 23rd May 
Last Day of Term  

As well as classroom celebrations, our Y2       
children had a very special dance lesson as part 
of their PE. 

Mrs Watson taught them a VE Day dance where 
the boys were soldiers returning home and the 
girls all lined the streets to welcome them back. 

The children loved getting into role and did a 
great job at following Mrs Watsons instructions. 

VE Day—80 Years 

What a special day Thursday was, celebrating 80 
years since Victory in Europe was declared. 
 
Our school parliament helped host an assembly 
and classrooms completed various activities to 
mark the occasion. 

IMPORTANT SPORTS DAY CHANGE 

It has come to our attention that our Sports 
Day date, clashes with the Y6 Introduction 
Day at  Maidenhill. 

The vast majority of our Y6 class are going to 
Maidenhill in September and we are sure you 
will all agree, they cannot miss their last ever 
Sports Day! 

As such, we have now moved Sports Day to 
Tuesday 15th July.  

Thank you for your understanding. 



Value Certificates 
 
Year Reception  
Alfie for being a wonderful reader by trying really 
hard and doing some brilliant reading in reading 
practise groups this week. He stood out as a real 
leader in the group. 
 
Year 1  
Charlie for being a wonderful musician by playing 
his ukulele beautifully and listening carefully to 
instructions. 
 
Year 2 
Willoughby for being a wonderful writer by using 
good descriptions, punctuation and neat joined 
up writing. 
 
Year 3 
Lily for being a wonderful writer by completing 
her island description using lots of the techniques 
that we have learnt this year. 
 
Year 4 
Ollie for being a wonderful mathematician by  
displaying a fantastic knowledge and               
understanding of decimals. 
 
Year 5 
Elin has shown the 3R’s responsibility, respect & 
resilience in Countryside Skills. Mrs Priestley was 
particularly impressed by Elin’s diligence,      
helpfulness and kindness over the 2 days. 
 
Year 6 
Felicity for being a wonderful learner by working 
incredibly hard in all lessons and completing her 
work quicker. 

Harry Potter Menu—Hogwarts Feast 

A reminder that on Thursday 22nd May, we have 
our menu change. 

The options are as follows: 

Hogwarts Sausage Casserole 

Loaded Jacket Potatoes 

Served with Peas & carrots 

Pudding: Slytherin Syrup Sponge 

Please note that there will be no option for a plain 
jacket potato. 

May Revels—Y5 Countryside Skills 
 
As part of their Countryside Skills sessions, our 
Year 5 children have been learning to dance 
around the maypole. 
 
They all picked the dance up very quickly and 
gave a fantastic performance for their parents. 
 
Great work Y5! 

Outdoor Play 
 
Some of our children have created their own rock 
shop, museum and amphitheatre in the          
playground.  
 
We have seem some amazing team work,       
collaboration and resilience skills being shown. 
They have even created their own currency,    
instead of cash, they use bark!   
 
All ages have contributed to the project and it’s 
been lovely to see them all working creatively  
together.  
 
Rumour has it, that bark currency can also be 
used in the pop-up McDonalds restaurant, which 
appears from time to time in the playground too!   


